
On Thursday 2rd March, we will be joining in World Book Day

celebrations in school with lots of exciting, celebratory events and activities

with this year’s message for all children ‘YOU ARE A READER’!

World Book Day is a brilliant opportunity for everyone to celebrate the joy of

reading, and as a school, we aim to promote reading for pleasure not only on

World Book Day but all-year round.  The main reason behind the day is to

encourage children to explore different genres of books and develop a passion

for reading as there are so many benefits which include increased vocabulary,

heightened empathy and improved concentration.

Dressing up is a fun part of World Book Day too and we welcome children to

come dressed as their favourite characters from their favourite books on

Thursday 2rd March. There will be prizes for the most innovative costumes.



Check out all the new World

Book Day books below in this

year’s line-up. Which will you

choose? Keep an eye out in your

child’s book bag for their £1

book token to get one of these

FREE books or put your

voucher towards a book of your

choice.

Virtual Book Fair coming week beginning 13th March. More details to follow.




